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“Learning with God and Each Other to be the Best We Can Be”
	



Thursday 21st May 2020

RE: Arrangements for school reopening

Dear Parents,

I would like to thank you for your patience and understanding while we have been working on our plan for a potential re-opening of school for some year groups after the half term holiday.  We understand that the decision to send your child to school is a difficult one during these unprecedented times.  Although we cannot eliminate all risk, the thorough risk assessment that we have carried out underpins our plans and we have done all that we can to make our school as safe as possible for our children, staff and visitors.

We would also like to reassure you that whether you decide to send your child to school or keep them at home we fully support you. There will be no fines for non-attendance and we will still continue to provide support with home learning as we have in previous weeks and, wherever possible, continue to contact families on a weekly basis to check that you are all OK. 

Following advice from our Academy Trust, we have made the decision to try to adhere to the 2m social distance rule wherever possible. This decision has meant that the number of pupils that we can accommodate per classroom has reduced to 5-8 in most cases.  We will also be adhering to the advice regarding ‘bubbles’, limiting (as far as possible) the number of adults and children that pupils come into contact throughout the day.  The ‘bubbles’ (groups of children and 2 staff members) will not mix with each other and will spend most of the school day in their new classroom or outside in a sectioned off area of the playground.  The classrooms will look very different to the children and the school day will be very different. We will do all that we can to reassure and support children during this period of change.

Returning year groups will arrive and leave school at different times and break/lunchtimes will be staggered.  Additional cleaning will take place during the day and there will be frequent handwashing.  

As you will appreciate, our plans may change as we continually review our risk assessment and receive further guidance. We will endeavour to keep you updated on any changes.  Once we have confirmed all plans we will write to the parents of our key workers and the children in reception, year 1 and year 6 with the final arrangements for the re-opening of school.

I hope that these arrangements provide you with some of the information you need to support you in your child’s return to school. If you would like to speak to somebody regarding anything you have read in this letter please do not hesitate to telephone the school, send a text or message via Class Dojo.  I would like to take the opportunity to thank you for supporting the school over recent weeks and supporting your child with their home learning.  Seeing the photos of their work on Class Dojo has been wonderful.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Scattergood
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